
3rd Grade

April

M.A.P.	testing	has	begun!
On	Tuesday	April	4th,	Thursday	

April	6th,	and	Monday	April	10th we	
will	be	testing	from	8:30-11:00	in	
the	areas	of	math	and	reading.

Wish	us	luck	as	we	begin	MAP	
testing	for	the	first	time	in	3rd

grade!

Be	sure	to	turn	in	those	bright	
orange	MAP	contracts!

Reading/Language Arts 
Notes:

In language arts we are working on 
writing an informative research 

paper on animals.  In reading, we are 
reviewing skills such as main idea 
and detail, authors’ purpose, and 
beginning to complete book talks 

around our favorite books!

Math Notes:
In math we are 

reviewing topics 
taught this year in 
fun ways such as 

small group review 
stations, jeopardy, 
and online Kahoot

trivia.

Social studies and 
Science

Reminders

Social Studies: We are 
studying Native Americans 
and their interactions with 

White Settlers.
Science: We are studying 

climate and weather 

- Friday April 7th- R.O.A.D. 
KC Ballet Dance Recital at 
8:15 A.M. at the high 
school

- Spring Break begins 
Thursday April 13th

- Students return Monday, 
May 1st.


